
 

 

 

 

 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 

 

DATE:    January 20, 2017 

 

TO:    All Bidders 

 

FROM:   Boyce H. Evans, Purchasing Agent 

 

SUBJECT:   Addendum No. 1 – LOI - Right-of-Way Acquisition Services 

    For Magnolia Ave Streetscapes Project 

 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: February 17, 2017, at 11:00 a.m. Eastern Time  

 

This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Documents and modifies the original 

specifications as noted.   

 

Clarification of Contract Documents & Specifications: 

 

The following are responses to questions received from potential bidders: 

 

Questions 

 

Question #1: I am filling out the form CS-100. Is it permissible to use attachments and make the 

statement that see attached document? 

 

Response:  Since we are requiring that firms be pre-qualified by TDOT, they will need to fill out 

forms DOT-CS-100 and DOT-CS-200 to meet TDOT’s approval. The State has specific 

instructions on their website for filling out form DOT-CS-100 (see attached and website below) 

which make mention of the need for extra space. For questions concerning prequalification, firms 

should call TDOT at (615) 741-4460. TDOT website address: 

https://www.tn.gov/tdot/article/transportation-consulting-questionnaire 

 

 

Question #2: In going through the process, we noted that the CS-100 and CS-200 have been 

replaced with a form that contains, "1742" in its title. 

 

Response:  Form DT-1742 pertains to appraisal services and is not required for this LOI for 

acquisition activities. 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 

https://www.tn.gov/tdot/article/transportation-consulting-questionnaire

